
POST 82/INGLEWOOD March 2025

Our next Post 82 members’ meeting is March 13 at 1900 hours. Dinner is Italian chicken or shrimp with sauteed 
zucchini. Dinner is free; cash donations are encouraged to cover the cost. 

Howitzer dedication and St. Pat’s Parade

Post 82 received an M-110 How-
itzer from the Tn Army National 
Guard on February 5, 2025. The 
display will serve as a reminder of 
our mission to serve veterans.  

Nomination process to begin at March monthly meeting
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March 15 will be a busy day 
for Post 82, starting with Irish 
Network Nashville’s St. Patrick’s 
Day Parade in East Nashville. 
Together with our color guard, 
we’ll march the mile-long route 
in Five Points to raise awareness 
about the post because we fre-
quently encounter people who 
don’t know the post exists. 

We’ll meet at the post at 8:45 
and carpool to the parade route. 
Or, if you prefer, you can meet us 
there. The parade kicks off at 10 
am and we should be done by 11. 

Afterward, we’ll return to the post 
for a dedication ceremony for our 
new M-110 Howitzer, to honor all 
those who have served this great 
nation. We’ll also grill brats and 
enjoy fellowship together, with the 
whole event ending by 2 pm. 

Wear a post tshirt to the parade 
if you have one. (We have some for 
sale if you don’t.) We’ll have camou-
flage bandanas and Post 82 patches 
if you’d like to fashion something to 
wear on the parade route. 

Meet us at the post or at Wood-
land Parking! See you there!

Officer elections for the 2025-2026 membership year 
will happen on April 10th, but the nomination process 
will begin at our monthly meeting this month. Nom-
inations will be accepted on March 13th, and again in 
April, before we hold elections that same night.

You must be a current member in good standing to 
attend meetings, run for office, or vote, and you must 
be present to accept the nomination. 

We’ll be electing the following officers:
•	 Commander

•	 First Vice Commander
•	 Adjutant
•	 Finance Officer
•	 E Board Members (3)
The remainder of our officers will be appointed by 

the new administration: 2nd and 3rd Vice Command-
ers, Chaplain, Sergeant-at-Arms, Chaplain, Historian 
and Veteran Service Officer. 

Please attend and cast your vote. If you’d like to re-
new your membership, visit legion.org/renew.

Upcoming dates and events
March 8 at 1000: 
Division oratorical competition; 
spectators welcome

March 12 at 1900: 
SAL Monthly meeting

March 13 at 1800: 
ALA Monthly Eboard and member 
meeting

March 13 at 1900: 
TAL Monthly member meeting

March 15 at 1000: 
St. Pat’s Parade followed by dedica-
gion ceremony & lunch

March 22 at 1800: 
Auxiliary prom at Post 82


